LEGAL NOTICE

The Town of Ripley was awarded a Smart Growth Comprehensive Planning Grant through the 2021 Consolidated Funding Application.  Therefore the Town of Ripley seeks proposals from qualified consultants to provide professional services for the development of a comprehensive plan and coordination of the planning process. Funding for this project is being provided by a Smart Growth grant of $58,500 managed by the New York State Department of State (NYS DOS). The town will provide additional $6,500. The selected consultant must comply with all applicable provisions in the contract between the NYS DOS and the Town, including the NYS DOS Minority and Women-Owned Business Enterprises (MWBE) goals.
Proposals  shall be placed in a sealed envelope addressed to Douglas Bowen, Ripley Town Supervisor, and be plainly marked on the outside of the envelope, ” Proposal for Consulting Services for Town of Ripley Comprehensive Plan Update”, and be delivered at the Town Hall at 14 North State Street, Ripley, NY  14775 by 4:00 p.m. April 7th, 2022. Information received after that date and time will not be considered.  
The full Request for Proposals may be obtained from the Town Clerk Monday, Tuesday, Thursday or Friday from 9AM – 3PM.  

Contact information:  

Phone:716-736-6881
E-mail: ripleytc@fairpoint.net
Minority and Women Business Enterprise firms are encouraged to submit.  The Town of Ripley reserves the right to reject any or all Proposals, the right to waive any informalities, the right to permit exceptions deemed not to be of substance, and the right to accept any Proposals which the Town deems to represent the prudent and economical expenditure of the public monies for the benefit of the Town’s inhabitants by securing the maximum quality.

Rebecca Rowe Carvallo, Clerk

Town of Ripley
Chautauqua County, New York
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